
WPA is a not-for-profit organization, and we’re proud to reinvest in our 

members and the wider pet community. Thanks to our Good Works 

program, we’ve contributed over $15 million in the past 15 years — 

including nearly $2 million just last year — and we’re only getting started.

Learn more at worldpetassociation.org.

World Pet Association 
Reinvests in the Future
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